Anne Heard

From: Anne Heard

Sent: 02 May 2013 10:06

To: Anne Heard

Subject: FW: Lincoln Eastern Bypass

From: RobertS Fox [mailto:RobertS.Fox@dft.gsi.gov.uk]
Sent: 14 December 2011 10:00

To: David Skeet

Cc: Paul Coathup

Subject: Lincoln Eastern Bypass

Importance: High

David,

Further to my approval letter dated 30 November which was sent to you recently on the above
scheme we have amended one of the conditions relating to evaluation and added a new one
under the Full Approval section. They are:

“Lincolnshire County Council may, as previously set out, be required to undertake an evaluation of
the scheme in line with DfT guidance at your own expense. We will inform authorities this coming
Spring whether they will need to undertake a full evaluation and the process for agreeing its scope
or whether a less detailed evaluation will be sufficient. All authorities will in any case be expected
to monitor the .impact of their schemes and we will issue guidance for doing this in due course.”
And at Full Approval we will require:

an assessment of the Social and Distribution Impacts of the scheme (conducted in line with DfT
guidance) which, where appropriate should include details of appropriate mitigations.

| would be grateful for confirmation that you accept these slight amendments to the approval letter.
Regards,

Robert

Robert S Fox

Local Major Transport Projects

Local Capital Programmes & Delivery
Department for Transport, Zone 2/12,
Great Minster House, 33 Horseferry Road,
London SW1P 4DR

Tel: 020 7944 2245 e-mail: robertS.fox@dft.gsi.gov.uk
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